
APPENDIX A

TRAFFORD COUNCIL

ALLOCATION OF HACKNEY CARRIAGE PROPRIETOR’S LICENCE

The Council currently limits the number of hackney carriage vehicle licences it issues 
to 143. A vehicle licence returns to the Council on the death of the holder or if the 
holder fails to renew the licence.

Notice is hereby given that a hackney carriage vehicle licence has become available 
and the Council intends to allocate a new licence by way of a ballot, consisting of 
those who have completed an application form and have received the required 
points. 

The person allocated a licence will also be required to agree to the following:

 the vehicle must be either a London Taxi, Mercedes Vito Taxi or 
Peugeot E7 Taxi;

 the successful person must confirm within 14 days whether or not they 
intend to proceed with an application. The vehicle must be presented 
within 60 days of the date the licence is allocated; 

 the vehicle licence will not be sold or transferred for a period of three 
years from first issue. 

If you are interested in being considered for the grant of a hackney carriage vehicle 
licence please email licensing@trafford.gov.uk  requesting an application form. You 
may also write requesting the same to the Licensing Section, Trafford Council, 
Talbot Road, Stretford, M32 OTH.  Applications must be received by 5.00 pm on (14 
days’ notice period).

Iain Veitch
Head of Regulatory Services
Date:
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